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7th November 2018 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
  

Next week, on Friday 16th November, Perry Hall Primary 
School will be raising money for Children In Need. 
  
The School Council have been brainstorming ideas for ways to 
raise money and we have decided that on the day we will: 

- Dress out of uniform in yellow, brown or spots for a 

charge of £1.  

- Hold bake sales in classes (20p per cake)- please could 

you donate baked goods for us to sell.  
 

Please inform the school office directly by 8.30am on the morning of Friday 16th November if 

you do not wish for your child to buy or eat cakes within school for any allergy reasons or any 

other reasons.   

Thank you for helping us to raise as much as we can for this worthy cause.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Miss Kohli 
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